
University of Maiduguri 

(Procurement Planning Committee) 

Invitation for Pre-Qualification to Tender for the Intervention Projects 

Corrigendum 

The University of Maiduguri hereby wishes to draw the attention of all interested Bidders 

and the General Public to the above captioned advert which appeared in the Federal 

Tenders Journal, Daily Trust and Blue Print Newspapers of Monday, April 20, 2015 in 

respect of the following corrections; 

1. Item (xi.) under the sub-head “Pre-Qualification Requirement” is hereby expunged 

2. Second sentence under the sub-head “Note” is hereby replaced with: Only pre-qualified 

bidders shall proceed with financial tender upon payment of non-refundable fee of Ten 

Thousand Naira per project. 

Any inconvenience caused is hereby regretted. 

  

Madu W. Ndirmbula 

Secretary 
 


